
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

15/21 24/06/21 

 
FERAL CHICKEN REMOVAL 

 
POON SAAN AREA 

 
Public Notice is to inform the residents of the Poon Saan Area that the Shire Ranger will be 
conducting a Feral Chicken Removal Program starting from Thursday Night 24th June 2021. 
 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr Graeme 
Hedditch by email: wswmanager@shire.gov.cx or on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) or Mob: 0439 215 
306.  
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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